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On page 1 of the ASX Announcement “Pikka Project Enters FEED” issued on 22 February 2021, the heading 

“Phase 1 FEED scope focused on delivering 80,0000 bopd starting in 2025” should be replaced with “Phase 1 

FEED scope focused on delivering 80,000 bopd starting in 2025”. 

The corrected copy of the ASX Announcement is available on the Oil Search website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This ASX announcement was authorised for release by Oil Search’s Disclosure Committee. 
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For more information regarding this update, please contact: 
 
Investors Relations 

Peter Laliberte 

Vice President – Investor Relations   

+61 282 388 719 

+61 429 414 053 

Peter.Laliberte@oilsearch.com 

Media 
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Vice President – Communications and Media   
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